Liora Llewellyn

For the store-in-place option: in the spirit of pollution prevention, could the storage area be a (only
one) central location where all AFFF foam can be stored in one place, overseen by Ecology, with
proper BMPs in place for longer term storage of hazardous materials? This would centralize the
possible pollution, and avoid the possibility of accidental use or release, improper storage, and ease
the burden of longer-term storage on volunteer firefighting communities. It would be particularly
beneficial to provide transportation/shipping for this effort. This would be a great first step for any
of the proposed actions (except do nothing).



